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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 29, 2021 at 6:05 AM
To: Kent Mace <kent@cswoods.com>
Cc: Huerfano County Water Conservancy District Office <hcwcdistrict@gmail.com>, Scott King <slking@centurylink.net>,
Steve Smith <SteveSmith@applegategroup.com>, Michael White <sandyw@white-jankowski.com>, Lewis Beaver
Edmundson <beranch3@yahoo.com>, Lonnie Brown <lonnie039.lb@gmail.com>, "Pittinger - DNR, Rachel"
<rachel.pittinger@state.co.us>, Steve Monson <stm@cowaterlaw.com>, Ryan Farr <rwf@cowaterlaw.com>

Good Morning Kent,

I hope that you had a great weekend.

Please use this email as the Division's acknowledgement of receipt of the corrective actions taken for the problem cited in
the October 12, 2021 inspection report. The Division has abated the problem and the permit is in compliance. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thank you,
Patrick   
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